OREWA BRIDGE CLUB (INC)

Minutes of the Committee meeting held at the Club Rooms on 7 February 2022
Judith Hollyer (President), Sandy Regan, Eileen Sanger, Ron & Sandra Cooper, Judy Tremain, Gil Jury,
Mike & Cherrie England, Nicola Timms, Alison Beer, Bridget Gorinski, and David Phillips.

Apologies:

None

Minutes:

The minutes of the meeting held on 10 January having been circulated, were taken as read.
Moved: Sandy, seconded Eileen, that they be approved. Carried.

Matters Arising:

Daphne Turton still requires volunteers to assist with the dealing machine.

Correspondence:

None

Membership:

Peter Gray has transferred to Hibiscus Coast

Financial:

Alison presented her report, noting a positive cash flow with subscriptions being paid. However, two large
accounts (insurance and N.Z. Bridge) would fall due shortly.

One term deposit was re-invested for 3 years at 3%.
Moved: Alison, seconded Eileen, that the report be approved. Carried.

General:
1 Covid

a It was agreed that the upcoming tournament on 19 February be cancelled

b Sunday Bridge will not re-start in the near future.

c During Covid 19 restrictions visitors from other clubs will be welcome. However, until restrictions have
been lifted, they will be entitled to visit and play once only.

d Members must scan in or record their names on the sheet provided. This requirement is to be

enforced.
e The air conditioning is only to be used if it is not practical to open the windows.

2 Cashless Table Money

This system is to be implemented. A separate bank account is to be established and the system will be
organised through the Compass Scoring programme. The system will be initially trialled by Committee
members to iron out any problems.

3 Lessons will commence on 15 February with about 17 people expressing interest.

There being no further business, the meeting was declared closed at 4.55 PM.

Judith Hollyer
President.






